
 

July 27, 2018 

Solicitor General's Office to Donate Supplies for Fifth Consecutive Year 
Supplies to be distributed to all CCPS Schools and Programs  

 

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) will receive an annual school               
supply donation from the Office of Clayton County Solicitor General, Tasha Mosley, as students prepare               
to return to school on Monday, August 6. Due to the generous donation from Solicitor Mosley and her                  
team of donors, every CCPS teacher will receive enough supplies/materials to accommodate the             
districts’ almost 55,000 students to start the 2018-19 school year. Funded by the Solicitor’s office               
Pre-Trial Intervention Program, the donation of over $14,000.00 in school supplies will be delivered by               
the CCPS Maintenance Department to all schools and programs in the district and are expected to be                 
distributed by school administrators.  

Beginning at 8:00 a.m., Clayton County Public School Officials, Solicitor Mosley and representatives             
from various donor organizations, including Walmart, will be on site at Charles Drew High School on                
Tuesday, July 31, 2018 to organize the donated supplies prior to the delivery to each school and program                  
sites.  

 

WHAT: Clayton County Solicitor General Annual School Supply Donation  

 
WHEN: Tuesday, July 31, 2018  

  8:00 A.M. 
 

WHERE: Charles Drew High School (Cafeteria)  
6237 Garden Walk Boulevard  
Riverdale, Georgia 30274 

 
About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association             
of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a              
focused world class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten              
through 12th grade. Serving almost 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among              
the 100 largest school districts in the U.S., and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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